August 23, 2018

Kevin Reidy

Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman St. Room 721
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Kevin,

This letter serves as the St. Charles Mesa Water District’s (SCMWD) 75% progress report for PO 2016-
1004. The project is moving forward nicely.

A construction bid process was done in June and the contractor, M.L. Strasia and Sons was selected.
Work began on the project on July 1, 2019. At this time, the contractor has purchased and installed
1,118 liner feet of service pipe, 43 saddle tap assemblies, and 45 AMR meter assemblies. The contractor
anticipates completing the scope of work by the end of November in accordance with the project
schedule.

If you have any questions, please, let me or Jean Van Pelt know.
Sincerely,

Do &7

David Simpson
General Manager




